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       3rd September 2021 
 
Re: Arrangements for the Start and End of the School Day 
 

Dear Parent, 

As a follow up to the FAQ, I would like to update you with a change to the arrival and egress arrangements 
for the start and the end of the school day, effective Monday 6th September.  
 

Year Groups Entrance Exit 

7 Main Footpath (Front) Main Footpath (Front) 

8 Main Footpath (Front) Back Gate 

9, 10, 11 Side Footpath (Front) 
Gate adjacent to the AstroTurf leading to 

the Side Footpath (Front) 

 
As before, any pupil travelling to school on a bike can enter and exit via the Back Gate.  
 
The main change in the above table is the requirement for Year 8 pupils to exit via the Back Gate. This 
will help alleviate some of the congestion pressures at the front of the school.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

  
Mr. N. Houchen 
Principal 
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